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June 27, 2024

The Honorable Acting Secretary Jessica Shirley
PA Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building

400 Market Street

Harrisburg, PA 17101

Secretary Shirley,

I write today regarding the Rockhill Environmental Preservation Society's (REPA) letter to the
Department of Environmental Protection regarding the future of Rockhill Quarry.

According to REPA’s correspondence on June 12" 2024, REPA states that Heidelberg's letter failed to
present any new information or arguments that have not already been addressed by REPA and Dr.
Erskine. As outlined in REPA’s letter, Heidelberg reiterated their claim that they can eliminate asbestos
using methods other than ISO 10312, given that [ISO 10312 does not prohibit them from doing s0. REPA

wishes to bring this to your attention and is hopeful your department will be able to made a decision
based on this information.

Given this information, I strongly urge full and fair consideration of REPA's letter regarding the future of
Rockhill Quarry. Please do not hesitate to contact my office at 215-579-8102 if we can provide any
further assistance in this matter.
Sincerely,

%E o ~
Brian Fitzpatrick
Member of Congress (PA-1)





